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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY DEPUTY J.A.N. LE FONDRÉ OF ST. LAWRENCE 
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 30th JUNE 2014 

 
 

Question 
 
In view of the passing of interim episcopal oversight from Winchester to Dover announced by the Dean 
of Jersey in the Assembly on 13th May 2014, and the recognition by the Deanery Synod on 3rd June 2014 
of the additional administrative burdens laid upon the Dean in consequence, would the Chief Minister 
consider investigating the resources available to the Office of the Dean of Jersey and consider whether 
some assistance should be provided to support the Dean in the performance of his official duties? 
 
 
Answer 
 
I am content to consider the resources available to the Office of the Dean of Jersey and whether some 
assistance should be provided to support the Dean in his official duties. 
 
Although the Office of the Dean of Jersey is a non-Ministerial States funded body, and no Minister is 
responsible to the States Assembly for its administration or funding, given the unique circumstances, I am 
content to consider this matter, consult with the Deanery Synod and make recommendations. 
 
 


